
Hello preschool families, 

Looks like the rain is here to stay (for a few 

more days, at least!). With the rain this week, 

we used our indoor time to our advantage by 

painting our classroom t-shirts and working on 

some thankful art.  

Our garden didn’t need any watering this week, 

and everything is continuing to thrive. Our 

sunflowers even started blooming, despite the 

rainy and cloudy days. 

 

For Charlie Brown Thanksgiving, each class has 

been working on thankful art. We are stringing 

the art up in the hallway as it is completed, 

please take a look during pick up or drop off 

time. The students have the most beautiful, 

funny, and honest responces when asked what 

they are thankful for. 

 

Our other big project has been class shirts. Each 

student has been invtied to help paint their 

class logo on a lovely golden San Tan 

Montessori shirt. The bears, bunnies, and doves 

are all adorable, and shirts are ready to go 

home! Please submit $10 to Ms. Icke to take 

home your stenciled shirt.  

 

I am always looking for tree stumps, branches, 

tree cookies, acorns, dried leaves, and other 

outdoor items to use for natural art and play.  

Right now, Montessori Services is having their 

fall promotion. If you place an order for home 

items, please reference customer code 

#165000. Our school will earn a 10% credit. 

While you are shopping, please keep us in 

mind! Teachers have added some items to a 

wishlist on the website. Wishlist Link 

-Ms. Hubbard 

https://www.montessoriservices.com/wishlist/shared/index/code/6888709c9278a4cc635a6ab9c877bb1d/

